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Senior Workers Registration 

Group 2 Senior Workers Registration Assessment 
Points to Note 

Civil and Building Works 

Code Trade Division Points to Note 

1. C306 Carpenter (Fender) 

2. C307 Carpenter (Formwork) (Master) 

3. C307b Carpenter (Formwork - Civil Construction) ✔ 

4. C307d Carpenter (Formwork - Civil Construction) (Striking) 

5. C307a Carpenter (Formwork - Building Construction) 

6. C307c Carpenter (Formwork - Building Construction) (Striking) 

7. C322 Joiner ✔ 

8. C322a Joiner (Assembling) 

9. C353 Hand-dug Caisson Worker 

10. C323 Leveller 

11. C330 Piling Operative (Master) 

12. C330b Piling Operative (Percussive Pile) 

13. C330a Piling Operative (Bored Pile) 

14. C301 Waterproofing Worker (Master) 

15. C301c Waterproofing Worker (Liquid Membrane) 

16. C301b Waterproofing Worker (Burn-type Felt) 

17. C301a Waterproofing Worker (Adhesive-type Felt) 

18. C3006 Drain and Pipe Layer (Master) 

19. C338 Plumber ✔ 

20. C314 Drainlayer 

21. C331 Pipelayer 

22. C355 Paving Block Layer 

23. C3008 Cement Sand Mortar Worker (Master) ✔ 

24. C337 Plasterer 

25. C337a Plasterer (Floor) 

26. C326 Mason 

27. C305 Bricklayer 

28. C347 Tiler 

29. C347a Tiler (Mosaic) 

30. C347b Tiler (Tile) 

31. C312 Demolition Worker (Master) 

http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C307b_Carpenter%20(Formwork%20-%20Civil%20Construction).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C307a_Carpenter%20(Formwork-Building%20Construction).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C322_Joiner.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C338_Plumber.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C3008_Cement%20Sand%20Mortar%20Worker(Master).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C301 Waterproofing Worker (Master)SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C307 Carpenter (Formwork)(Master).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C301 Waterproofing Worker (Master)SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C337 Plasterer SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C307c Carpenter (Formwork - Building Construction)(Striking).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C307d Carpenter (Formwork - Civil Construction)(Striking).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C326 Mason.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C330a Piling Operative(Bored Pile).pdf
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32. C312a Demolition Worker (Building) 

33. C312b Demolition Worker (Unauthorized Building Works) 

34. C3010 Metal-steel Worker (Master) 

35. C328 Metal Worker ✔ 

36. C345 Structural Steel Erector 

37. C341 Rigger / Metal Formwork Erector 

38. C325 Marine Construction Plant Operator (Lifting) (Master) 

39. C325c Marine Construction Plant Operator (Derrick) 

40. C325a Marine Construction Plant Operator (Boom-grab Bucket) 

41. C325b Marine Construction Plant Operator (Boom-hook) 

42. C352 Asbestos Abatement Worker 

43. C318 General Welder ✔ 

44. C3016 Concrete and Grouting Worker (Master) 

45. C309 Concretor ✔ 

46. C308 Concrete Repairer (Spalling Concrete) 

47. C342 Shotcretor 

48. C321 Grouting Worker 

49. C324 Marble Worker (Master) 

50. C324c Marble Worker (Polishing) 

51. C324a Marble Worker (Dry Fixing) 

52. C324b Marble Worker (Wet Fixing) 

53. C350 Window Frame Installer 

54. C3019 Scaffolder (Master) 

55. C303 Bamboo Scaffolder 

56. C327 Metal Scaffolder ✔ 

57. C340 Prestressing Operative 

58. C3021 Curtain Wall and Glass Panes Installer (Master) 

59. C319 Glazier 

60. C311 Curtain Wall Installer 

61. C316 Floor Layer (Master) 

62. C316b Floor Layer (Timber Flooring) 

63. C316a Floor Layer (PVC Flooring) 

64. C348 Trackworker 

65. C351 Tunnel Worker 

66. C320 Ground Investigation Operator / Driller / Borer 

67. C335 Plant and Equipment Operator (Piling) (Master) 

68. C335b Plant and Equipment Operator (Percussive Pile) 

69. C335a Plant and Equipment Operator (Bored Pile) 

http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C328_Metal%20Worker.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C318_General%20Welder.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C309_Concreter.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C327_Metal%20Scaffolder.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C3010  Metal-steel Worker (Master)SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C341 Rigger-Metal Formwork Erector.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C3016 Concrete and Grouting Worker (Master)SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C303 Bamboo Scaffolder SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C340 Prestressing Operative SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C3021 Curtain Wall and Glass Panes Installer (Master ).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C319 Glazier.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C311 Curtain Wall Installer.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C351 Tunnel Worker.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C320 Ground Investigation Operator SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C335a Plant and Equipment Operator (Bored Pile).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C321 Grouting worker.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C342 Shotcretor SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C3019%20Scaffolder%20(Master)%E6%A3%9A%E6%9E%B6%E5%B7%A5(%E5%85%A8%E7%A7%91)SWA.pdf
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70. C336a Plant and Equipment Operator (Tunneling) - Jumbo Drilling 

71. C336c Plant and Equipment Operator (Tunneling) - Segment Erection 

72. C336d Plant and Equipment Operator (Tunneling) - Tunnel Boring Machine 

73. C304 Bar Bender and Fixer ✔ 

74. C329 Painter and Decorator (Master) ✔ 

75. C329a Painter and Decorator (Roller Painting) 

76. C329b Painter and Decorator (Surface Filling) 

77. C329c Painter and Decorator (Emulsion Painting) 

78. C329d Painter and Decorator (Brushing Lacquering) 

79. C329e Painter and Decorator (Synthetic Painting) 

80. C329f Painter and Decorator (Clear Lacquering) 

81. C329g Painter and Decorator (Texture - spray) 

82. C329h Painter and Decorator (Metal Paint Spray) 

83. C329i Painter and Decorator (Paperhanging) 

84. C329j Painter and Decorator (Sign Writing) 

85. C302 Asphalter (Road Construction) 

86. C339 Rock Breaking Driller 

http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C304_Bar%20Bender%20and%20Fixer.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C329_%20Painter%20and%20Decorator(Master).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C336a Plant and Equipment Operator (Tunneling) - Jumbo Drilling).pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C339 Rock Breaking Driller SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C302%20Asphalter%20(Road%20Construction)%E7%80%9D%E9%9D%92%E5%B7%A5(%E9%81%93%E8%B7%AF%E5%BB%BA%E9%80%A0)SWA.pdf
http://cwr.hkcic.org/Information/Civil_PDF_English/C329h Painter and Decorator  (Metal Paint Spray ).pdf
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